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Carolyn Bisbee of Lakeview was the winner of  Hill 'N Hollow Quilters Guild's 2024 

fundraising quilt named “Our Home Town”.  Wendy Sheppard designed the pattern as 

“Hearts and Home”.The drawing was held at the Guild's December 13, 2024 meeting. 

The community's support for this fundraising quilt is greatly appreciated.  The funds 

provided help the Guild continue to further its purpose to preserve,  promote,  share and 

teach the art of quilting, and to promote the enjoyment and fellowship of members. 

The funds from the raffle quilt will help finance the following for 2025: 

● Members teaching members classes for a modest fee from members. 

● Edyta Sitar's “Valley Ranch” quilt is the basis for a quilt-a-long and beginner class 

	 free of charge to members. 

For more information about these classes contact Vicki Kauth at 870 421 5369 

● A June workshop is scheduled on Machine Appliqué by Jill Finley of Jillily Studio 

● An August workshop  is scheduled on string Quilts by Theresa Ward of Always 

Quilting 

For more information about these workshops contact Darlene Landrum at 870 491 7617 

These funds also help the Guild provide batting for the quilts made by members for 

community donations.  

Picture attached shows Carolyn Bisbee with the quilt. 


